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Remembering 

  

We regret to notify you of the recent 
passing of Harvest Golf Club past 
member, Mr. Joe Windle. 
 
Mr. Joe Windle, was a member in good 
standing at The Harvest Golf Club for 
many years. He truly enjoyed playing 
golf with his wife Valerie and 
their many friends they made along the 
way at the club. His gentle and kind 
personality towards everyone he came 
in contact with at the Golf Club was 
always present.  
 
Please join us in extending our deepest 
sympathy to Valerie and the entire 
Windle family during this most difficult 
time. 

   

 

 

Less Than 2 Weeks 
To Go  

   

2021 Membership 
Renewal 

Friend on Facebook

Forward to a Friend 

 

November 27th 
2020 Final 

Prime Rib Dinner  
 

November 30th 
EARLY 

Membership 
Renewal Deadline 

 
December 11th & 

12th 
Christmas Dinner 

at The Harvest 

 

 
  

 

  



EARLY PAYMENT INCENTIVE 

Don't miss out! 
The membership renewal deadline is fast 

approaching! 
Renew your membership by MONDAY, 

NOVEMBER 30th and have the opportunity to 
win 1 of 4 Grand Prizes  
worth approx $12,000!! 

 

  

  

Should you elect to rejoin in the Spring, please 

note that the next deadline is Monday, 

February 15th. Beyond that date The Harvest 

Golf Club may not be able to guarantee your 

membership space.  

  

 

 

Golf Shop Winter Hours 

The Golf Shop will be open 
 



Monday to Friday 
9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

 
Reminder: 

We are Closed Saturday and 
Sunday throughout the winter 

season.  
 

Please note:  
The Pro Shop will be closed  

December 21st, 2020 and will 
reopen in the 

New Year on January 4th, 2021. 
  

 

 

Masa's Grill 

 

 
Please contact 



Food & Beverage Manager 
Ryan Brown  
250-862-3177 

or  
rbrown@harvestgolf.com 
to book your reservation  

 
 
 

Please note Masa's Grill 
will remain open: 

 
November 20th, 21st & 22nd 
November 27th, 28th & 29th 

December 4th, 5th & 6th 
 

Dinner Only (4:30pm-7:30 
pm) 

  

 

 

FROM ADMIN 

 

This is an FYI ONLY - To all club members 
with 
pre-authorized payment accounts - your 
monthly billing for October will be processed 
on the 20th of November to your credit card 
on file.  Please review your monthly 
statement for details. 

 
   

     


